
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
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December 10, 1969 

Mr. James E. Ray, 65477 
Station-A-West 
MSB H-3 
Nashvill..L., Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Ray: 

T. regret the delay in a further response to your 
letter of August 14, 1969. 

The Department has recently received the transcript 
of the extradition proceedings, and a copy will be sent 
to you shortly along with the request for inspection and 
copy of record, a copy of which is enclosed fo7 your 
information. 

With respect to affidavits submitted by the United 
States Government to the Bow Street Court in support of 
the extradition request, the court has returned those 
documents to the United States. 	The Deputy Attorney 
General has advised the Department of State that these 
documents are considered part of investigative files of 
the Department of Justice and are exempt from disclosure 
under subsection (e)(7) of section 552 of Title 5 of the 
United States Code. Accordingly, those affidavits have 
been returned to the custody of the originating agency. 
Any further inquiries, therefore, should be addressed 
to the Department of Justice. 

Sincerely yours, 

/ 
J. Edward Lyeriy i) 
Deputy Legal AdviAr 

Enclosure 


